
23rd February 2024 

School Website 

Our new school website is live. Please use the curriculum pages to 

explore the content linked to our current block on geography. 

Welcome back 

We hope you have all had a fantastic half term break.  It is lovely to see all the 

children returning to school looking so smart and ready for the weeks ahead.  

Thank you to the Year 6 parents who attended the parent consultation on 

Wednesday evening, your support is much appreciated. 

A special mention to Mrs Bennett, I know she has had a fabulous few days 

with her class, so thank you to Year 4 for making her return so welcoming. 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 26th February—Y4 Multiplication Check—Parent Info Session—

3.30 & 5.30 

Wednesday 28th February—Y1 Phonics Workshop– 9-10am 

Wednesday 28th February—PTFA Disco 

Wednesday 6th March—Reception Mothers Day Workshop – 9am 

Wednesday 6th March—KS1 Mothers Day Workshop-2-3pm 

Thursday 6th March—PTFA Mothers Day Secret Room 

Please remember to bring a Water Bottle to School everyday. 

As you know Thursfield are currently working 

on ways to develop play opportunities during  

lunchtimes.  Moving forward, we wish to increase 

our use of the field during the Autumn and 

winter season.  We know that the field will be 

muddy during this time, so are looking to collect 

a bank of wellies to provide for the children.   

If you have any pairs of wellies which your child/children have 

grown out of, please bring them to the School Office to donate to our 

Dodgeball After School Club 

Unfortunately due to Cross Country commit-
ments the Monday Dodgeball After School Club 
will not be running this half term.  We apologise 
for this and thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 7
th

 March 2024 

 

For World Book Day this year we 
would like to invite the children to come 

to school in their pyjamas and bring 
along their favourite book. We would 
also like the children to bring a potato 

with them, which they will be decorating 
as their favourite book character. 

 

 



Class of the Week 

4T– Mrs Bennett’s Class 

For having a fantastic first week back together, Mrs Bennett is so proud of you 

all and is looking forward to some exciting times ahead. 

House Points  

Bridgewater  33 

Doulton 24 

Moorcroft 28 

Wedgwood  31 

Good to Be Green 

Congratulations to Arthur A 

for winning the cake this week. 

                        Enjoy! 

       RB— Libby G 

      RKT—Alfie C 

      1/2M—Darcie B 

      1/2R—Olivia S 

      2O—Orlagh G 

 

   3RT— Vinnie J 

   3/4P - Bradley H 

   4T— Edee K 

   5/6B—Alex P 

    

  

Golden Book Winners for  ‘PHSE’ 

 Whole School Attendance — 93.6% 

      RB— 94%             RKT—85.8%   1/2M— 89.6%      1/2R— 97%      2O— 94.2%    3RT—99.3%    

  3/4P—95.6%        4T—91%        5M—86.5%             5/6B—98.5%   5/6R— 95.6% 

Last week’s winners: 3RT— 99.3% 


